Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: CCTV survey
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 
Basement Unit, Horsefair House, 1-5 Horsefair Street, LE1 5BP
Can you please forward us a copy of the CCTV survey/report
Answer:

Please see attached.
Some Officer’s names have been redacted because the Council considers that this meets the definition of personal data set out in the Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA).

The disclosure of this information to the wider world (which is how any disclosure made under the Regulations must be viewed) would breach Data Protection principles.

The information is therefore withheld from release under the provisions of the exception to disclosure at Regulation 13– Personal data of the EIR.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
